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3 August 2018 

Upcoming tender 

Intention to commission mental health stepped care 

services for Inner-East Melbourne 

 

EMPHN is releasing a tender to the market on Wednesday, 25 July 2018 for Phase 3 of its new Mental 

Health Stepped Care Model. 

We are seeking responses from suitably qualified providers to deliver a whole of model response for the 

entire inner-east area (local government areas of Boroondara, Whitehorse, Manningham and Monash) 

for service delivery planned to start on 14 January 2019. 

Tender documentation and notification:  

The tender will be published on EMPHN’s eProcure online portal. To receive notification when the 

tender is published you must be registered on eProcure. To register, click here.  

Tender documentation and notification:  

The tender will be released on EMPHN’s eProcure online portal. As a registered provider you will need 

to register their interest to be able to participate in the tender once it is released. 

Tender release date:  

Wednesday 25 July 2018 

Tender briefing:  

Date   : Friday 3 August 2018  

Venue: Box Hill Town Hall, Whitehorse Room, 1022 Whitehorse Rd, Box Hill VIC 3128 

Time   : 9.30-12pm 

To register for the tender briefing, click here   

Enquiries: Prior to tender release, all tender enquiries are to be directed via email to 

commissioning@emphn.org.au . Once released you must be registered for the tender via eProcure to 

submit questions using the questions tab. 

For more information on the development of EMPHN’s Mental Health Stepped Care Model, visit our 

website. 

https://www.eprocure.com.au/emphn/
https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/tender-briefing-mental-health-stepped-care-model-phase-3-tickets-48189016646
mailto:commissioning@emphn.org.au
https://www.emphn.org.au/what-we-do/mental-health/stepped-care-model

